
    
 

Two eastbound lanes on Railroad Canyon Rd. will be closed early Monday morning. Alternating 
lanes on Grape St. will be closed Monday through Wednesday during daytime hours. Single 
lane closures will take place Thursday night on Railroad Canyon Rd. and Summerhill Dr. This 
work is to install signage and perform electrical work for signals and ramp meters. 

No closures are scheduled Friday, July 2 – Monday, July 5, in observance of Independence 
Day.   

Stay alert, there’s a new traffic signal in town! The signal is being installed at the Railroad 
Canyon Rd. and Summerhill Dr. intersection for the new northbound hook off-ramp – keep an 
eye out for this important new addition!  

 

Local Street Closures – Week of June 28, 2021 

Date Time Closure Details 

Monday,  
June 28 

12:01 a.m. – 5 a.m.  

Closure of two eastbound Railroad 
Canyon Rd. lanes between the 
northbound I-15 off-ramp through the 
Grape St. intersection.  

Monday-Wednesday,  
June 28-30 

Daily,  
9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Alternating lane closures on 
northbound and southbound Grape St.  

Thursday,  
July 1 

9 p.m. – 5 a.m. 
Single lane closures on westbound 
Railroad Canyon Rd. and northbound 
Summerhill Dr.  

 
 

Project Progress 
 

Crews have placed a high-quality finish on the retaining wall at the new northbound I-
15 hook off-ramp at Grape St. Watch for the opening date for this new off-ramp! 

 



 

 

 
 

  
 

 

Project Background 
 

 

The Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC), in partnership with Caltrans 
and the City of Lake Elsinore, is upgrading the Interstate 15 Railroad Canyon 
Interchange in Lake Elsinore. RCTC is the lead agency for this project. 

The project will improve safety and capacity by adding lanes, modifying ramps, and 
building sidewalks and bike lanes along Railroad Canyon Road. These improvements will 
help residents and other travelers move through this area and reach businesses and 
other “Dream Extreme” attractions in Lake Elsinore. 
 
Please expect periodic closures to lanes and ramps, slow down, allow extra travel time, 
watch for construction crews and equipment, be alert to changing conditions, follow 
detours, and stay informed by checking construction updates, social media, and mapping 
apps.  

     

 

Stay Connected 
 

  

 

   

  

 

   

https://clt1105974.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=A69ECD1&e=10752F8&c=10E036&t=1&l=441F17DA&email=vrbn%2BUyqV0jlU9Yr6Bdr7LQR3BgPsWUo&seq=1
mailto:railroadcanyon@rctc.org
https://clt1105974.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=A69ECD2&e=10752F8&c=10E036&t=1&l=441F17DA&email=vrbn%2BUyqV0jlU9Yr6Bdr7LQR3BgPsWUo&seq=1
tel:877-500-7715


  

  

 

Para recibir esta información en español, envíe nuestro equipo un correo electrónico.  
 

 
Riverside County Transportation Commission 4080 Lemon St., 3rd Floor Riverside, CA 92501 
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